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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We are currently completing year four of our school plan in HFSS. Our school plan sets out many 

targets for us to achieve by 2026, many of which we have already successfully implemented. Our full 

plan is found on our school website and in the link below.  

https://www.holyfamily.ie/wp-assets-holyfamily/uploads/2021/09/HFSS-School-Strategic-

Development-Plan-2021-2026.pdf  

 

As part of tracking our progress we would like to invite you to complete a survey evaluating our 

performance across some key areas we endeavour to improve during our current school plan 

(curriculum offered, facilities available, student voice, our sustainability and our engagement with 

the community). The data from this survey will help guide us to address area’s in need of greater 

attention and furthermore as a metric to chart our progress. This is part of our School Self Evaluation 

process in HFSS and a large sample of students are also surveyed for their contribution.  

School Self Evaluation at HFSS is collaborative, inclusive, and reflective process of internal school 

review. The process of School Self Evaluation involves gathering information from a range of sources 

about our school, measuring our progress and using the data collected to make decisions and action 

further improvements. 

 

Your input is extremely important. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take two minutes to 

complete the survey found at the below link. The survey will close on the 9th May at 5pm so the 

data can be collated and analysed.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3sEcWdMHvUekevUmUBe2E1USIOlyaa1JtlA

HeGpxmOhUN1JBNURTRkM4UlpZTk9ZR0NCV1hURFIxRy4u  

For the information we collect to best represent the needs of our students and direct us towards 

impactful action we welcome your engagement in this survey. There is an annual presentation of the 

findings of the SSE annual survey at the Parents Association AGM in September.  

 

Kind regards, 

Aisling Jordan 

School Self Evaluation Coordinator    
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